

Tel: 01229 841240

E-mail:office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert B.A.(Hons), NPQH

Monday, 10th October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 - Visit to Dock Museum

We will be visiting the Dock Museum on Thursday, 20th October to take part in a Viking themed workshop and tour. This is linked with a topic the children will be working on soon.

We will be leaving School at around 10.15 am and will be back in time for dinner. We will be travelling in the minibuses.

Please can you make sure your child wears their full school uniform (including jumper) on the day. Thanks.

Mrs Ellis Year 6 Teacher